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Planned works: Quarter 2 of 2025•	

Cable ducting, troughing and laying.

•	 Security fence installation continuing.

•	 Concreting structure bases continuing. 

•	 Continuation of site wide drainage 
	 system installation.

The works will see the existing site be extended 
to facilitate the installation of two new 90MVA 
33/132kV transformers along with appropriate 
132kV and 33kV switchgear to create a new
Grid Supply Point (GSP).

This new Errochty GSP will provide a 33kV 
connection point, to accommodate all 
generation and demand currently served by 
Tummel Bridge GSP, including the requested 
capacity increase for Tummel Bridge Hydro 
Power station.

Works carried out in last quarter
•	 Installation of security fence commenced.

•	 Ducting to structure bases.

•	 Installation of ancillaries for GTs and cooler 
	 banks completed.

•	 Cladding of control building completed.

Construction works continue at SSEN 
Transmission’s Errochty substation in 
Tummel Bridge.

The project has a 
dedicated website, 
please scan the QR  
code to be taken to the 
project website or use 
the following URL: 
ssen-transmission.co.uk 
/errochty

If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact our 
Community Liaison Manager:

Louise Anderson
Lead Community Liaison Manager
SSEN Transmission, 200 Dunkeld Road, 
Perth, PH1 3GH

Tel: 01738 341 975
Mobile: +44 (0) 7384 454 233
Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

ssen-transmission.co.uk
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